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I have been a resident of New West for 18 year’s, 10 years in Queens Park.  Purpose of this 
email is to advise I have reviewed the above Heritage Revitalization Plan and totally approve 
of the proposed plan.   It’s well designed and greatly improves the appearance of the Street, 
thus value.   Also, with the addition of the new 208 sq.m. house, it provides more affordability 
options in the Queens Park neighborhood.

Valerie Garbutt
Address: ### Fourth Street, New Westminster
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